
RFT 2324 18 Design of Chapman Road from Forrest 
Street to Cathedral Avenue 
The City of Greater Geraldton invites tenders from suitably 
qualified and experienced consultants to undertake the 
necessary investigations, and to prepare the tender-ready 
design and specifications to be able to engage a contractor 
to upgrade Chapman Road between Cathedral Avenue and 
Forrest Street in Geraldton, WA.
Specifications, criteria and documentation may be obtained 
electronically from the City’s Tenderlink portal https://portal.
tenderlink.com/cgg/  after 8:00 am Saturday 10th February 
2024.
Further technical details are available by contacting the 
Senior Procurement Officer, Ray Bailey via the Tenderlink 
clarification forum or via email Tenders@cgg.wa.gov.au .
Tenders must be submitted to the relevant electronic tender 
box via the City’s Tenderlink electronic Portal, https://portal.
tenderlink.com/cgg/ 
The time and date of final tender submission is 12:00PM 
(WST) Tuesday 5th March 2024. Canvassing of any City 
of Greater Geraldton councillors or officers will disqualify 
submissions.
Ross McKim – Chief Executive Officer


